
 
 

Friday, 17 May 2019 

 

New Executive Director appointed to 
lead IMAS  
 

The University of Tasmania today announced the appointment of Terrence (Terry) 
Bailey to the position of Executive Director of the Institute for Marine and Antarctic 
Studies.  

  
The Dean of the College of Science and Engineering, Professor Brian Yates, said Mr 

Bailey holds qualifications from Deakin and Monash Universities and comes to the 
University with extensive leadership and management experience, gained from 30 

years in the public sector.  
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